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10th July 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

SPORTS DAY ARRANGEMENTS 
 

The forecast for tomorrow is looking unsettled with a chance of light rain.  Currently the event 
is still due to take place.  Please ensure your daughter has a rain jacket and umbrella as well 
as something dry to sit on. 
 
In the event of the rain being ongoing or heavy we may need to finish a little earlier.  If this is 
to be the case then a text message will be sent to you during the course of the morning.   
 
In the unlikely event that the event can not go ahead a message will be posted on our website 
by 7:45 a.m. with pupils asked to come directly to school.  Due to departmental training 
commitments pupils would then be dismissed at 12:40 directly from school. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
R. M. Sorohan 
Head of School  

 
 

 
 
 

 


